
Pastor                  Fr David Hogman 

    (frdhogman@gmail.com) 
 

Polish Chaplain   Fr Paul Szczur, SDS 
 

Korean Pastor     Fr Philip Bae 
 

Parish Administrative Assistant/Secretary 

Katherene Newton 
 

Coordinator of Religious Education for  

Children - Miriam Podmoroff  

    (mirpod@yahoo.com) 

EUCHARISTIC CELEBRATIONS 
 

WEEKDAY MASS 

Adoration before Mass 

Tuesday—Friday 

 

 

 

 

WEEKEND MASS 

Saturday        5:00 pm 

Sunday 

Sunday - Polish 

Sunday - Korean 
 

 

 

 

OTHER KOREAN MASS TIMES:   

Wednesday       7:30pm 

Thursday        6:30pm 

Friday      10:30am 

1st Saturday of the month  10:30am 
 

 
 

 

RECONCILIATION 
Saturday      4:00pm 

Or by appointment with Fr David 

 

8:00am till 8:55am 

9:00 am 

     

   

 

 

8:30 & 10:00 am  

12:30 pm  

3:00 pm 

 

 

 

 

For Sacraments of Baptism, Anointing and Visiting 
the Sick and Marriage, contact Fr David Hogman. 
A minimum of six months notice prior to the 
marriage date is required. 

ADDRESS & CONTACT INFO 

SACRED HEART ROMAN CATHOLIC CHURCH 

4040 Nelthorpe St, Victoria BC, V8X 2A1 

Phone: 250.479.1611     Fax: 250.479.9350 

Web  www.sacredheartvictoria.com 

E-mail sacredheartchurch@shaw.ca 
 

Office Hours  Monday                   Closed 

        Tuesday - Friday      9:30am—3:00pm 
 

        Lunch          12:00nn-12:30pm 
 

Emergency Hospital Chaplain : 250-889 3761 



 

 

Fifth Sunday of Easter                                                                                          14th May 2017 

THIS WEEK IN THE PARISH 

A few words from our Pastor:- 
 

I am happy to be back—even though I was not gone very long.  
 

If you are wondering if the Parish mission in Humboldt was a success, I leave that in God's hands. It is problematic 
to measure success in matters of the heart and of faith. True spiritual fruit may take years to develop. In this and in 
many other things, I commend it all to our God who is both merciful and just.  
 

In the meantime, I am happy to be back in Victoria with you. God bless 
 
 

Those who are ill. 
 

Dorothy Bailey, Arnie Cavanagh, Wayne Carlson, Edmee Kearney, Ursula Lowe and Ben Perri. 
 

Those who have deceased. 
 

Jose Manuel de Lima, Walter Mazur, Frank Mirabelli, Earl Mitchelmore, Howie Nuttall, Donna Poelking and 
Johanna Zonneveld. 

Mass celebration by Bishop Gary Gordon  

Saturday, May 20 at 5:00 pm. 
 

Join us, together with Bishop Gary to welcome our 34 
candidates who will be receiving the Sacraments of 
Confirmation and /or Holy Communion. 
 

As they enter their final week of preparation, please keep 
them in your prayers. 
 

Annika Acosta, Lorraine Autajay, Angelina Lim, Lincoln Ngo, 
Logan Ngo, Tianna Nguyen, Maria Novoa, Mabel Perez, 
Wineth Perez, Gillian Puszka, Nelson Puszka, Layla H. Salih, 
Elisa Tan, Justin Tran, Leslie Tran, Evan Stearns, Ambrose van 
der Sloot, Grace van der Sloot. 
 

Moonjeoung Mary Choi, Joungah Regina Chu, Dongho 
Abraham Han, Hwagil Christopher Joo, Wooyoung Paul Jun, 
Jinyoung Clare Kim, Soohyun Adela Kim, Soyun Susanna Kim, 
Wookbae James Kim, Jaeeun Clare Kwak, Hyeseon Kwon, Jay 
Kwon, Jungsun Veronica Kwon, Eunjung Agnes Lee, Sinyoung 
Christina Nam, Siyeon Hyacinta Park 
 

Refreshments and cake will be served after Mass, all are 
invited. Thank you. 
—————————————————————————- 

NO Weekday Mass 
 

There will be no weekday Mass from Tuesday, May 29 to 
Friday, June 2 as priests from our Diocese will be having 
their Annual Priests Retreat.  
 

There will be Mass at:- 
St Andrew’s Cathedral: 8:00am & 12:10pm.  
Holy Cross Parish: 9:00am 
 

 

Weekday Mass will resume: Tuesday, June 6 at 9am. 
 

No Exposition of the Blessed Sacrament 
 

There will be NO Exposition of the Blessed Sacrament on 
the 1st Friday of the Month from June till August. 

REBOOT: Time to Start Living Life 
 

Rediscover God and rediscover the life you were made 
for with speaker and author, Chris Stefanick, and Catholic 
recording artist, Jon Niven.  
 

REBOOT! Live! is a fun, inspiring and practical 
experience for all (ages 12 & up), of applying the beauty 
and genius of the Gospel to every aspect of your life, 
from prayer and spirituality, to work, dating, marriage, 
parenting, health and more! 
 

Tickets are available from the parish offices of:- 
St Andrew’s Cathedral & St Patrick's at $26.00 each. 

Society of St Vincent de Paul 

Seniors Spring Luncheon  
 

SSVP would like to say a major thank you to all Sacred 
Heart parishioners, their family and friends who attended 
our 4th Annual Seniors Spring Luncheon on May 3.  
 

It was so much fun to get together in faith and 
companionship – and to enjoy the toe-tapping singalong 
lead by Isme, Peter, Diego, Dominic, Cecelia and all who 
joined in. 
 

We sincerely appreciate the generous donations we 
received, which are being given to our Society to help 
those in need.  

PARISH OUTREACH, SOCIAL JUSTICE AND ECUMENISM 

RELIGIOUS EDUCATION AND VOCATIONS 

LITURGY, THE SACRAMENTS, PRAYER AND THE WORD OF GOD 

C
A

L
E

N
D

A
R

 Monday 15th May Led By The Spirit Pope John Hall   7:15pm 

Friday 19th May Christian Meditation 
Couples for Christ—Christian Life Program 

Parish Hall 
Pope John Hall 

  9:30am 
  7:00pm 

Saturday 20th May CWL Book Club Pope John Hall   10am 



 

 

We are truly blessed to have such a strong spirit of 
friendship in our parish community at Sacred Heart. 
—————————————————————————- 

Sacred Heart’s Christian Charities 
 

Thank you to all who helped with & those who supported 
our Used Clothing and Attic Treasure’s Sale last 
weekend. It was a very successful community event with 
good sales and happy customers. The final number is not 
in yet but we made about $4500 - all going to charity.  
 

There is a Fall Sale planned for October and a committee 
is currently working on the raffle which will be held in 
conjunction with the bazaar in November.  
A meeting will be held September to discuss all the 
events and your input will be appreciated. 
 

Bazaar and Raffle 
 

This Bazaar & Raffle—major fundraisers for the many 
charities our Parish supports. We are grateful for your 
contributions always. Our Raffle $1,000 Cash Grand 
Prize attracts more ticket buyers – so again, this year we 
are asking for cash donations of $20 or more. These 
donations will be combined to make this Grand Prize. 
 

Please make cheques payable to “Sacred Heart Church” 
and note in the memo line that it is for the “Raffle”.  
Income tax receipts will be issued.  
Deadline for donations is: June 25. 
 

For more information or if you have any questions, call: 
Lorraine at 250-385-5541 or Georgina 250-727-2615. 

Diocesan Family Conference  Aug 24-27th 
 

This year’s speakers are Josh and Denise Grimard from 
Bishop Gary's old parish in Telegraph Creek , BC where 
they serve as missionaries.  
 

Theme:  Our Mission: In the family, in the community, and 
the world. Special guest is Ryan Mitchell, youth's 
favourite missionary from Face 2 Face Ministries!  
Email reine_and_ian@hotmail.com for more info.  
Registration is now open! 
 

The Family life Conference is in need of Volunteers! 
If you are 18 or older, with good leadership skills and 
interested in sharing a passion for the Catholic faith with 
children, an awesome opportunity awaits you. 
Come, volunteer August 25 – 27.  

Volunteers will require a criminal record check, unless a 
completed check is already on file in the diocese. 

For info contact Kristy: bedelia.debree@gmail.com. 
—————————————————————————- 

Our Lady of the Rosary Parish 

Cat-Chat concert  For children 1-99 years old.  
 

It is an amazing musical presentation where we sing our 
faith and proclaim our faith by singing.  
 

Mark your calendars! 
Friday, June 2nd at 6:30pm in OLOR’s Parish Hall: 
entrance by donation.  Check their webpage: catchat.ca. 

Our Lady of the Rosary Parish 

Summer Camp 
 

Dates: July 4-7 and July 10-14  
4—6 years old:- 9:00am – 12:30pm 
7—11 years & Youth 12-16 years:- 9:00 am – 2:00 pm 
 

One Week $70 or Two Weeks $100 
 

After the 10am Mass on May 14 & 21, representatives 
from OLOR Parish will be present for registration, answer 
questions or to offer more details.  
 

All registrants will receive a gift on May 14 & 21. 
 

For more info: olor@shaw.ca or call 250—478 3482. 

Youth Talk  

Why is it So Difficult to Talk to Teens About Sex? 
 

A workshop with Leah Perrault for parents, grandparents 
and teachers of children of all ages.  
 

Saturday, May 20th from 9am to 12:30pm at Holy Cross 
Parish Hall. $15.  
 

To register or for more information, please contact:-  
Kelly Bourke:- kbourke@rcdvictoria.org / 
Glen Palahicky:- gpalahicky@rcdvictoria.org at 
250-479-1331 or register on Eventbrite https://
www.eventbrite.com/e/why-is-it-so-difficult-to-talk-about-
sex-workshop-tickets-32707388680 
—————————————————————————- 

Youth  14th Annual Youth Conference Register now!  

More than a Feeling, May 26-28 at St Andrew’s High Sch 
 

Calling all youth in grades 8 to 12!  
 

Our theme this year is “More Than A Feeling”, which will 
focus on helping youth form a personal relationship with 
Jesus. To register, email us at teamdyc@gmail.com. 

Island Catholic Schools  
 

Accepting applications for the following positions: 
 

Full-time Administrative Assistant, St Joseph’s School 
Full-time Math Teacher, St Andrew’s High School 
Temp Early Childhood Educator, St Joseph’s School 
Temp Out of School Care Worker, St Joseph’s, Chemainus 
 

Application forms and job details are posted on http://
cisdv.bc.ca/employment-opportunities.php 
 

We wish all grandmothers, godmothers and mothers - 

A HAPPY MOTHER’S DAY !! 
DONATIONS 

6th & 7th 2017 

Envelopes/Loose            $4,131.40 

PAD    $   971.75 

Other Revenue  $   350.00 

Total    $5,453.15 

STEWARDSHIP, ADMINISTRATION AND FINANCE 

MARRIAGE, FAMILY LIFE, AND THE SANCITY OF HUMAN LIFE 

YOUTH AND YOUNG ADULTS 



 

 

PARISH MINISTRIES 

ADVERTISING 

PARISH PASTORAL 
COUNCIL 2016 / 2017 

Angela Spencer 
Michele Ricard 

Stan Dzbik 
Marilyn Turner 

Catherine Minvielle 
Richard Byeon 

Vincenza Cameron 
Hilda Rosales 
Gilbert Santos 

These businesses support our Parish through their advertising- Please support them! 

PARISH MINISTRIES/GROUPS 
 

 

Altar Servers   Andrew Cripps .   778-440-3403 
Attic Treasures     Jim Haffey   389 0440 
     Pat Tonkin   721-0293 
Bazaar    Rita Kelly   598 9558 
Christian Meditation  Margie Noonan  388-3173 
Clothing Sale   Mary Bennett  477-5145 
Craft Group    Elizabeth Olcen   477-8115 
C.W.L.    Lidia Moodie  479-6495 
Eucharistic Ministers  Robert / Helen Payne 370-0241 
Finance Chairperson  Robert Payne  370 0241 
Knights of Columbus  Oscar Perez de Tagle 778 265 0013 
Led By The Spirit Group David MacIntyre  383-9955 
Music Coordinator  Rafael Oei   383-1523 
Pastoral Care Ministry  Parish Office  479-1611 
Prayer Line    Pamela Blakeslee  477-0579 
Pro-Life Ministry   Rocio King   744-2802 
Proclaimers   Catherine Minvielle 294-4923 
Raffle Coordinators  Georgina Short  727-2615 
     Susan Nawrocki     778 433-0199 
     Lorraine van Dyk  385-5541 
Responsible Ministry Coord Isme Liem   479-1611 
Social Justice/Dev & Peace Margie Noonan  388-3173 
St. Vincent de Paul  Georgina Short  727-2615 
Ushers    Lisa Stearns   479-7145 

Sands Funeral Chapel of Victoria 
For information on funerals and pre-planning, 

please contact Knight of Columbus, Nolan Adam  

250.388-5155 or nadam@arbormemorial.com 

“Celebrating life since 1912” 


